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25th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
This Saturday  
The 29th of February SHINE returns for the spring term. The students will be continuing the theme of ‘Climate 
Change’. They will no doubt be looking forward to the exciting Literacy, Numeracy and Science sessions in which they 
will further explore this theme.  
 
Coffee Morning 
The SHINE parents and carers termly coffee morning will be next Saturday 7th March from 9:30- 10:00. It will be 
particularly of value to new parents, as you will have the opportunity to meet tutors and discuss the project in more 
detail. 
 
Spring Term SHINE Dates  
 

February 29
th

 SHINE Returns 

March 7
th

  

Parents and Carers Coffee Morning March 14
th
       

March 21
st
     

March 28
th

 Ice -Skating Trip 

Reminders 

It is essential that your child arrives at 9:30am for registration. School ends at 2:20pm. If your child is unable to attend 
a session, please ring the SHINE team on 0207 607 2575. Children will also have the chance to win a £15 ‘love to 
shop’ voucher and a £20 voucher for a parent/carer who supports SHINE by ensuring their child does not miss a 
session.    

I look forward to seeing you on Saturday. 

Kind Regards  

Eunice Burlingham Shine Project Manager 


